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16th January 2023  

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers,  

As outlined on our Year 5 Newsletter, we will be offering a maths inspire workshop for our parents 

this half term. However, due to a clash with Reception’s inspire workshop, our maths workshop 

will now take place on Monday 6th February from 2pm-3pm. A letter will be sent out closer to the 

time to obtain numbers for this. Please make a note of this new date as we would like as many 

parents to be able to attend as possible.  

This inspire will be a great opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have about your 

child’s learning, to gain an understanding of how we teach maths at Colmers Farm and it will 

provide you with ways you can support your child with their maths learning journey at home.  

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 6th February 2023.  

Kind regards 

Miss Tonks and Miss Morgan 


